
Hearty and Seasonal  
NEW Menu

Love School Meals Website

Food for thought

We love school meals, and we 
want young people to, too.

coming soon! Our new 

autumn menu will be 

launching in your  

school after half term. 

Visit our newly launched Love 
School Meals website - packed 
with useful information about 
school food, nutritional tips to 
support children’s development, 
easy ‘cook at home’ recipes, 
engaging educational bite-sized 
resources and so much more!
This content hub is your  
one-stop-shop, to help you  
learn more about the food we 
serve today. 

Our mission is to make 
sure we feed children 
delicious, nutritious 
food to help them get 
the most out of their 
day. Please share your 
thoughts with us, to let us 
know how we are doing, 
by filling out our survey.

We know it’s important to keep 
serving the familiar favourites 
- roasts, fish fingers, pizza, and 
burgers - plus we will be dishing 
up warming seasonal pies and 
hotpots, delicious ‘tried and 
tested’ vegetarian options,  
and a range of classic puddings. 
As always, our meals are both 
tasty and nutritious, specifically 
designed to fuel children’s learning 
throughout the school day. 

Your feedback helps shape everything we do at Chartwells. 

Complete survey 

Visit Love School Meals
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Welcome 
Back!

https://loveschoolmeals.co.uk/
https://smonitor.io/chartwells_primary

	Visit Website: 
	Complete Survey: 


